Design and Access Statement 

The Marquis of Granby, 142 Shaftesbury Avenue, London, WC2H 8HJ
 Design Statement:
This planning application has been lodged to provide outdoor covered facilities for it’s customers at The Marquis of Granby Public House.
Our client ‘The Capital Pub Company’ have identified a trend across the leisure industry of an increased demand for alfresco dining and drinking. This, coupled with the Total Smoking Ban which was implemented in the summer of 2007 as a result of The Health Bill (15th February 2006) has driven the need for more external seating which has cover, light and heat  that is suitable for the English climate
Our proposals show the addition of 3no. new retractable canvas awnings to the three elevations of the building.. The awnings will give a more cosmopolitan ambience to the site and also the street scene as well as providing customers who wish to smoke with protection from the elements.  The awnings cover existing licensed external seating areas and are fixed below the fascia with fixings on the outer columns of each elevation.  We are proposing that the awnings are fixed below the capitals in order to minimise disruption to the detail of the building. The new sheltered areas will also be fitted with new heating and lighting which will be on a timer switch to improve efficiency.
In conclusion, The General Household Survey 2003, from the Office for National Statistics, 2004 - 1. Prevalence of cigarette smoking by sex and age: 1974 to 2003: tells us that 25% of the population now smoke, however an in house Capital Pub Company survey has revealed that 40% of Pub Goers are smokers.  The design provides an external covered area of 30m2, this is approximately 42% of the existing internal trading space.

Clearly, Capital Pub Company  are keen to provide smoking facilities as trading figures following the smoking ban in Scotland show an 11% slump in profits in the first quarter after the ban for those who did not provide suitable smoking shelters. Our aims are to be sympathetic to the existing structure, using materials that match in. Our proposals have tried to meet the needs of all those concerned, providing a safe and comfortable recreational venue which is able to meet the changing market.
Access Statement:
Disabled access into the building will remain as existing.
